
 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Wouldn’t you want your child to have all the benefits of using the top technology in 
their school?   Wouldn’t you want your child to have opportunity to have more in 
their classrooms?   Wouldn’t you want your child to be able to come home from 
school and say to you “….guess what, we were able to use new computers and 
new printers in school today….” or “…..guess what, we have new books or we have 
new art supplies in school….”. 
 
We kindly ask for support by clipping, saving and sending in your box tops.  
Collecting Box Tops and doing your on-line shopping through the Box Top 
Marketplace is a great way to make money for our school to purchase all of these 
wonderful items for our children and it only requires a few seconds here and there 
to clip logos off participating products and remembering to sign on to the Box Top 
website before shopping online @ www.btfe.com.  
 
For every Box Top collected, St. John’s earns 10 cents!  It can really add up if you 
ask a neighbor, relative or co-worker to join you in the collection.  So please start 
clipping and sending in those Box Tops whenever you see them! 
 
Box Top collection boxes can be found in each classroom and outside the school  
office next to the library. 
 
Thank you in advance for your time and effort.  If you have any questions and/or 
would like to earn volunteer hours, please contact Diane Fabbo at  
dmfabbo@comcast.net. 

http://www.btfe.com/

